Dear Friends, Family And Supporters Of The Rose Deborah Altschull Endowment For Youth (A Part Of The Fluvanna County Rotary Club Endowment)

On October 2nd we delivered 156 winter coats to Central and Carysbrook Elementary Schools here in Fluvanna County.  This was by far our most successful and most expensive project of this school year.  In addition it is in our mind the most necessary program that we do each year.   A child that does not have a warm winter coat to go to and from school on cold winter days is at a great disadvantage and it can definitely affect their concentration and therefore hamper their learning ability.

We have included in the attachments above a few photographs that will show you our delivery action and also how the schools handle the distribution of the coats.

This along with our sister project "Shoes For Success" in August completes a very important phase of our mission to support less fortunate children of Fluvanna County.  To those of you that have already contributed to the RDA Endowment For Youth this year we thank you.   To any other supporters that wish to contribute we welcome your participation at any time but especially now to help offset the cost of the winter coats we just provided to our local elementary schools.  The cost of a single coat is $25.00 but any amount contributed will be greatly appreciated.  Checks should be made payable to "The Rotary Foundation Of Fluvanna County" with a note in the memo section to direct the money to the "Rose Deborah Altschull Endowment For Youth".  All donations are of course 100% tax deductible.
 
The mailing address is:

 Rotary Club Of Fluvanna County,
265 Turkeysag Trail
Suite 102, Box 114,
Palmyra, Virginia  22963.


Sincerely
Clifford Altschull
Trustee Rose Deborah Altschull Endowment For Youth


